
 

 
 

 
 

 AMERICAN EDUCATION WEEK 
SCHOOL VISITATION 

 
 NOVEMBER 16, 2022   
 
The staff and administration of Holland Township School invite you to share our pride in the Holland 

School system.  We welcome you to visit the school and observe the various aspects of our daily operations 

and classroom activities. 

 

Parents and guardians may visit classrooms at the following times on November 16, 2022: 

 

 8:30 AM – 10:00 AM 

1:00 PM – 2:00 PM 

  

All classes and programs will be in session with the daily activities proceeding in a normal fashion.  We are 

confident your visit will reward you with an exciting glimpse of our educational program--just as your child 

sees it.  Please join us in commemorating American Education Week. 

 

For your convenience: 

 

 . Visitors must sign in and out of the building and obtain a visitor’s sticker. 

 

 . Visitors enter each classroom as inconspicuously as possible; no knocking or speaking with 

teachers or students if class is in session. 

 

 . Visitors sit in the rear of the classroom in one of the chairs provided. 

 

 . PLEASE DO NOT BRING SIBLINGS. 

 

 . Visitors should limit their visit to a maximum of 30 minutes per classroom so others may 

visit. 

 

Please RSVP by using the following link:    https://forms.gle/HAhn8oED7tnsUWdJ9 

 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you on November 16th.  
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